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Conference. 

Responsibilities and Rewards 
of the Executive Committee 

Serving on the Executive Committee means attending a monthly 
board meeting which usually lasts two to four hours depending 
on the amount of business to be considered. Ideas and sugges-
tions from association members are discussed and the board 
makes decisions on what they feel is best for the association. 

Being a board member usually means chairing a committee. The 
president selects committee chairmen from among board members 
and in turn they select their own committees and follow through 
on decisions made at board meetings. This can take a lot of a 
superintendent's time, especially when it involves the Annual 

The rewards are not monetary but rather in the friendships one makes and in the respect 
you gain for your fellow superintendents. Board members are hard working and dedicated 
beyond what many people realize. 

Also working with Warren Rebholz, Tom Magne and Anita Hight of the M.G.A. office is truly 
a pleasure for these people are very helpful and knowledgeable and play a large part in 
the success of the association. 

I believe each eligible member should pursue serving on the board for it can be quite en-
joyable. A good way to get 
involved is by volunteering 
to serve on one of the com-
mittees. It will be appreci-
ated by the board and may 
start you off on a rewarding 
experience. 

S A L E S • S E R V I C E • P A R T S 

CUSHMAN MOTOR CO.. INC. 
2909 E. Franklin Avenue • Minneapolis, Mri. 55406 

PHONE. 612 • 333-3487 

HOW LONG? 
HAVE YOU BEEN A MEMBER OF 
M.G.C.S.A. SINCE 1955? 

If so, please contact 
Steve Young, 612/473-4114 
who is the Membership 
Chairman. You are eli-
gible for your M.G.C.S.A. 
Quarter Century Plaque 
to be presented at the 
Annual Meeting. 
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